From: Janel Lemanske

To: Dan Devine; Alderpersons; Dave Wepking; Peter Daniels
Subject: FW: New street
Date: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 8:14:57 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Rebecca Grill

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 5:30 PM
To: Peter Daniels; Janel Lemanske
Subject: FW: New street

Rebecca Grill, CPM, CMC, MBA

City Administrator/Clerk

City of West Allis

7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, W1 53214
Office: 414-302-8294 | Dept: 414-302-8292
thatswhywestallis.com

From: Diane Braden <diane@pten.com>
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 9:44 AM
To: city <city@westalliswi.gov>
Subject: New street

Hello!

| received your letter regarding the new paving project slated for 86th & Dakota. Let me start by stating that I’'m
totally onboard with this project because the street definitely needs it, but could we please get some additional stop
signs posted on this corner? 1’d love speed bumps but | hate to see the price tag for this project increase drastically,
so a 3 way stop would be a nice compromise. As it stands right now, with no stop signs, it’s a straight shot from
Montana to Orleans and cars just FLY down the street. Once it’s newly paved, | fear it will be a drag way.

I’m not sure if you realize this, but people often use 86th street/ Osage Av as a “shortcut” for avoiding the stop
lights on 84th and Cleveland and/or 84th & Beloit. There are several young families moving in here along with
many, many dogs and one of these days, someone’s going to get hit. There’s also a school on the corner of Beloit &
Osage with additional traffic buzzing around. 1’d appreciate your taking this into consideration as you’re finalizing
your plans for this construction, and welcome any feedback.

Thanks so much!
Diane
ps | can also submit video if you need proof of local race car drivers.
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